
TYNDALL PARK COMMUNITY SCHOOL  

2221 KING EDWARD STREET 

WINNIPEG, MB  R2R 1M5 

PHONE:  204-633-0065 

FAX:  204-632-5953 
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DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

June 3-Monday 
No Classes-School Inservice 

 
June 5-Wednesday 

Fit Run in AM 
 

June 6-Thursday 
WSD1 Powwow @ TecVoc 

 
June 25-Tuesday 

Grade Six Farewell 
 

June 27-Thursday 
No School in AM only 

TAP closed all day 
 

June 28-Friday 
Last Day of School 

Dismissal at 11:30am 
 

September 4-Wednesday 
First Day of School 

FREEZIE FRIDAYS 

RETURNS IN MAY! 

1/2 Jumbo-$0.50 

Full Jumbo-$1.00 

Mini (N/K students)-$0.25 

 

All money collected from FREEZIE Fridays will go  
towards field trips. Sales will continue each Friday 

until all sold out. Thank you to Ms. Place for 
organizing this fundraiser! 



Lunch Program Registration Dates 
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Registrations for September 2024-2025 

We are now accepting registrations for ALL grades for 
September 2024-2025! Hurry to get your registration in for next 

school year! 

If  you are a resident of  the Winnipeg School Division: 

*NURSERY/KINDERGARTEN PROGRAM (No Fee):  There are several forms that you will 
need to fill out as well as various documents you will need to provide (Please see checklist on 
our school website) 

*GRADE 1-GRADE 6 (No Fee): Same as above  

 

If  you are NOT a resident of  the Winnipeg School Division: 

*NURSERY PROGRAM (FEE): You will be required to fill out several forms and provide 
documentation as well as pay the fee of  $5700.00 (subject to change) for the school year  

*KINDERGARTEN-GRADE 6 (No Fee): You will need to fill out the forms and provide the 
documentation as well as fill out a Non-Resident Form  

ALL REGISTRATIONS ARE BASED ON APPROVAL BY PRINCIPAL 

 

If  your child attends Tyndall Park School: 
*NURSERY-GRADE 5: Students will be automatically preregistered for next year at the 
same school 

 

If  your child will be changing schools:  
Please inform the office immediately if  you are planning on changing schools. You will need 
to fill out registration forms at the forwarding school. Students in Grade 6 will have received 
forms  from Stanley Knowles School in the Spring. 

 

If  you have any questions regarding registration for Tyndall Park School, please call the 
office at 204-633-0065 or visit the WSD1/Tyndall Park School websites for more information. 

DON’T HESITATE TO GET YOUR REGISTRATION IN TO ENSURE YOUR CHILD STARTS ON THE 

FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

PAGE 3 



TYNDALL PARK SCHOOL  

FRIDAYS AT 1:15 PM-3:15PM 

MAY 3, 17, 24, 31 JUNE 7, 21 
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Before & After Program Registration 

Will your child be starting in Grade 1-6 next year and you are needing Before & 

After School care for your child? Just a friendly reminder that the school does 

not provide supervision of  students before 8:45am or after 3:30pm.  

If  you are interested in Before & After care for your child next year you will need 

to add your child to the waitlist. Please follow these instructions in order to do 

that.  

HOW TO ADD YOUR CHILD TO THE YMCA/YWCA BEFORE & AFTER PROGRAM 

• Go to www.ywinnipeg.ca 

• Click the downward arrow in the top right hand corner of  the page beside ‘CHILD 
CARE’ 

• Under “Locations & Waitlist” click “Get on the waitlist” 

• Scroll down that page and fill in the required information 

If  you have any questions regarding registration, please call 431-999-1600 

Solar Eclipse Learning 
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It was an exciting moment on Monday, April 8th for all of us to 
experience and learn about the solar eclipse! An event of that 
scale won’t happen again until August 1, 2045! Students of the 
Winnipeg School Division stayed inside for the afternoon in order 
to ensure their safety. Although, they were unable to actually see 

the eclipse, a lot of learning was taking place in the classrooms about what a solar 
eclipse is and how it works. It was a great opportunity for students to learn about 
how the Earth revolves and its relationship with the sun and moon. Students in 
grade 2 created some amazing artwork of what the eclipse would look like. While 
others were able to view the eclipse using the classroom smartboards.  



Grade 6 Drama Production 

This year’s drama production was improvisation which students love to perform and 
audiences love to watch! Past productions are always met with rave reviews and this 
year was no different. Students have been working hard all year to perfect their 
acting skills and work out their stage jitters to bring us another exciting 
performance! A silver collection was taken at the door and this year $115.00 was 
raised to go towards the United Way and Drama Club. A HUGE thank you goes to 
Mrs. Klassen, who runs the drama club every year and enthusiastically motivates 
her students and brings out the hidden talents within them. We also want to thank 
our three, grade 5 stage managers and staff members for all their help to ensure the 
drama goes smoothly. Thank you to all the parents/guardians/family who came out 
to support the drama and cheer students on. Your support goes a long way in 
building students’ confidence on stage and contributing to the productions’ success. 
And finally, we wish to thank our 19 grade 6 students who dedicated themselves and 
showed up to all the practices, rehearsals, and lunch time club sessions to bring this 
wonderful improv show to you! Bravo!  

THE CAST AND CREW  
ENJOYING PIZZA LUNCH 
TO CELEBRATE THEIR 

HARD WORK! 
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EARTH DAY POETRY IN P3 CAMP DAYS  

There was a lot going on April 
22nd for Earth Day! Each class 
participated in different lessons 
that tied in to the message of 
Earth Day. On top of that the 
entire school grabbed gloves and 
bags and headed outside for a 
school yard cleanup! Check out 
the amazing poetry and artwork 
that P3 created in honour of Earth 
Day!  

Thanks to a very generous donour, all 
students in grades 1-6 will be going to 
Camp Manitou for a one day camp 
experience! Students who attended last 
year’s Camp Manitou had an awesome 
time! The day was filled with so many 
fun activities like archery, campfire, 
rock-climbing and more.  

 

Grades 5-6 will be going on May 21 

Grades 3-4 will be going on May 23 

Grades 1-2 will be going on May 27 

 

This will be a fun-filled day for students 
and we hope they will all be able to 
attend. Students will be returning to the 
school before the end of the day 
dismissal. More information will be 
coming home soon with 
your child as well as 
permission slips. There is 
no cost to you but the 
permission forms do 
need to be handed in for 
your child to go.  

!HOT LUNCH! 

Thank you to all those students who 
participated in Hot Lunch Day. We 
were able to raise a total of $807.58, 
that will go towards Smartboard 
leasing. Our next Hot Lunch Day will 
be May 28th. Order forms will be out 
on the 16th and due on the 22nd. 
There will be no late orders accepted 
after that date. Please ensure your 
child has their order in on time if 
they wish to participate.  
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We were thrilled to have the Earth 
Rangers stop by Tyndall Park School 
on April 8th and showcase some 
amazing animals! Earth Rangers 
focuses on environmental and 
conservation issues and strives to 
educate students and encourage them 
to take actions that protect the 
environment and animals that share 
the planet with us.  

The Earth Rangers brought with them 
some Animal Ambassadors for the 
students to learn about and 
understand the importance of leading 
an eco-friendly lifestyle. The show 
included a very cool hologram and 
information about an app that 
students can download to learn more 
about the Earth Rangers mission and 
Project 2050. 

After the assembly, our Vice-Principal, 
Mr. Erichsen, who is also an 
enthusiastic, outdoors person, visited 
classrooms and taught some how to do 
a moose call! 

 

Earth Rangers Visit With Friends 
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Prairie Wildlife Rehabilitation Centre Visits! 

Wow! Tyndall Park School has been fortunate to have so many wildlife 
visitors this month! Students have been learning about conservation 
and the environment leading up to Earth Day on April 22nd when the 
students participated in a school yard clean-up. On April 18th, students 
in grade 2 had an awesome visit from Julia who is with Prairie Wildlife 
Rehabilitation Centre, who did a presentation with a couple of amazing 
critters. Mukki, a Great Horned Owl was born in 2019 and due to 
injuries that he suffered while a fledging, he could not be released into 
the wild and now works as an ambassador for the centre. Students were 
mesmerized by his size and beauty.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students got to learn about the next ambassador, Nagini, a tiny, 
Corn Snake, who was purchased in 2023 and now educates students 
about Manitoba snakes and how incredible they are! His favourite things 
are hiding and sleeping under the heat lamp!  
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Who’s under the cover? Mukki! 



Creating Structures in Grade 3 

The grade 3 students in room 20 & 21 have been busy creating 
structures with many different kinds of materials as one of 

their final activities for their structure unit in science.  

Their structures were then tested to see if they could with-
stand different types of forces: wind (hair dryer), and an earth-

quake (shaking a blanket).  

Students had a blast! 

 

MAKE! 

BREAK? 

QUAKE! 
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Roots of Empathy Program 

Roots of Empathy  

Our Little Teacher in our Roots of Empathy, Baby Nova, has grown a lot 
over the spring break! On the previous visit, students shared an 
important thing about themselves and witnessed Nova being fed by her 
mom. Guess what? Nova got to  try lemon , too! 

Programming in the Welcome Room 
 

Tyndall Park School continues to offer programming to parents and 
families in the community.  

Newcomer and immigrant parents and other community members    
gather on Thursday mornings for the English Conversation Club. They 
practice their skills in English while getting to know more about life in 
Canada. 

 We also have the Wiggle, Giggle, and Munch for parents/care providers 
and their children from age 1-4 on Fridays. Participants enjoy playing and 
learning together. They  get to connect with other families in the 
community, too. Healthy snacks are also provided to all participants. 

Coming up is the online Women’s Wellness group where participants will 
talk about healthy relationships,  managing emotions, and more. They  
also get to do easy and fun crafts. 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

  1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30 31  

Day 1 

Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 

Day 4 

Day 6 Day 5 

Day 1 

Day 6 

Day 2 

Day 1 

Day 3 

Day 2 

NO SCHOOL 

VICTORIA 

DAY 
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Day 5 

Day 6 Day 3 

Day 4 Day 5 

Day 5 

SPRING  

PHOTOS 

GRADE 6 

IMMUNIZATIONS 

CAMP DAY & 

GR. 2 FIELD 

TRIP 

LUNCH   

PROGRAM  

REGISTRATION 

GR. 4-6 CHOIR 

GRADE 4  

FIELD TRIP 

PLEASE 
NOTE: 

DATES MAY 
CHANGE 
OR CANCEL 

Day 6 

GR. 4-6 CHOIR 

GR. 4-6 CHOIR 

NO CLASSES  

INSERVICE 

Day 1 Day 2 

GR. 4-6 CHOIR CAMP DAY 

CAMP DAY 

SMUDGING CLUB 

SMUDGING CLUB 

SMUDGING CLUB 

RUNNING CLUB 

RUNNING CLUB 

RUNNING CLUB 

RUNNING CLUB 

RUNNING CLUB 

RUNNING CLUB 

RUNNING CLUB 

RUNNING CLUB 

GR. 3 FIELD 

TRIP 

HOT LUNCH 

FORMS OUT 

HOT LUNCH 

ORDER DUE 

HOT LUNCH 

DAY 


